

21st March 2022

Huntingdon District Council,

Licensing Section,

Pathfinder House,

St Mary's Street,

Huntingdon,

Cambridgeshire,

PF29 3TN

Dear Sirs,



I am writing to you regarding The Corner House, 54 Market Square, St Neots, PE19 2AA following your request for representation in connection with the continuation of their License.

I have been a regular customer of The Corner House, having lived in the Little Paxton/St.

Neots area, for many years. Over this time, I have been able to observe those managing the establishment and would say that I have found the place well managed and the leadership of the team, by Mr Omar Tahiri Hassani, is excellent.

The pub provides a very sociable environment, running regular events such as Karaoke singers, special days for sports fans and discos. To lose this establishment, as a result of an uncommon and unusual event, namely a breakdown of public order, would deprive the town of a very well managed and very welcoming establishment,

I would also point out that, following the incident on New Year's Eve, Mr Hassani took immediate action by upgrading his Digital Surveillance Equipment and employing new security personnel.

It is an unfortunate fact of current life that, from time to time, certain individuals behave badly following too much alcohol consumption. To take away the Corner House license would do nothing to reduce the occurrences but, management have reacted positively with the new equipment, improved security and heightened staff awareness. Please do not revoke the license.

